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Voting is a fundamental right within a Democracy.  Vote by mail allows equal 

opportunity for all registered voters to participate in their right to vote.  It allows for 

people with age, physical or transportation issues to still be active members in the 

voting public.  Moving the right to vote to in person location based voting does a 

disservice to most voters who work, who may have mobility issues and shows the 

public that our representatives don't care about fair elections.  

Please consider that any restrictions or moves to strip voting by mail is to stand on 

the wrong side of history. Don't be those guys! Please.  Make voting more 

accessible- not less!  


